
Open Space Committee 
[virtual meeting] updating OSRP Plan 

 
August 25, 2021 

Meeting opened at 1:30pm 
 
In attendance:   

Tamsin Flanders, FRCOG 
Penny Jaques & Gail Fleischaker, OSC 

 
 
Review of survey results: 

* In general, open space use is well-distributed throughout Town. 
* One particular take-home is to better inform residents about particular 

open-space sites, e.g., South Brook Conservation Area & Julian’s Bower. 
 
Jaques has collated open-ended questions and will provide a summary of each. 
 
 
 
Minutes approved by voice vote at end of meeting (2:30pm). 
 


